
From: TAVASSOLI Kamran (AREVA) [mailto:kamran.tavassoli@areva.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 1:48 PM 
To: Saverot, Pierre 

Cc: TRISKA Paul (AREVA); VANDERNIET Clark (AREVA) 
Subject: E-34017 TN-LC SAR correction 

 
Pierre, 
 
I am sending you the following email in behalf of Paul Triska to correct one page of the TN-LC 
SAR. 
 
Thank you, 
Kamran 
 
November 27, 2012 
E-34017 
 
 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn:  Document Control Desk 
One White Flint North 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
 
 
Subject:           Supplementary Submittal to Revision 6 to the Safety Analysis Report for TN-LC 

Transportation Package (Docket No. 71-9358; TAC No. L24543) 
 
 
Pursuant to a Transnuclear (TN) review of the TN-LC SAR and proposed CoC, TN discovered a 
typographical error in SAR Appendix 1.4.2, Table 1.4.2-2.  The corrected SAR page,1.4.2-5 is 
attached.  As we discussed in our telephone conversation this morning, please replace page 
1.4.2-5 with the attached, corrected page. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Kamran Tavassoli at 
410-910-6944 or me at 410-910-6820. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Triska 
Vice President, Operations 
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